
                      

   

 

 

The first SIR bowling tournament of the year was held in Napa on January 17/18. With over 56 

attendees, it was a huge success! If you missed it, don’t worry, there are fourteen more tournaments 

on the calendar this year. These two-day tournaments are popular as many of us enjoy traveling to 

different cities and staying over a night to increase the time we spend with each other socializing. 

Remember, wives are invited to bowl, too! 

 

Mark your calendar for the next tournament to be held in Sacramento on February 16/17 at Country 

Club Lanes. SIRs Connor Chin and Todd Davis will be our tournament co-managers. They have 

informed us of some fantastic door prizes which include six (yes, that’s 6, no typo here) new bowling 

balls.  WOW!  We sure hope to see you there for another exciting event! 

 

Update on The Apex at Red Hawk Casino: 

Lane inspections were done by USBC and the bowling center is now certified and a part of the Sierra 

Gold USBC Association. SIRs and guests will have a special viewing and bowling opportunity on 

Tuesday, February 14th at 10:00 am. Please contact me if you would like to participate in the event; 

space is limited. 

 

 

 


